
Dear Mr. Tester,

This is a follow-up to your recent contact with a representative from the U.S. Department of Labor.

At that time, your company agreed to supply periodic updates for selected products over the internet 

for the Import/Export Price Indexes. We very much appreciate your willingness to provide information

for the U.S. Department of Labor.

On or about April 2nd, you should have received an e-mail invitation with your temporary account 

number and password (in two separate e-mails for security purposes). However, as of April 24th, our 

records indicate that you have yet to supply price data for April. 

 To create an account and report this month`s price data, go to the following link: 

https://idcf.bls.gov 

 For any questions about providing data, how your data are used, or about the U.S. Import and 

Export Price Indexes in general, please visit our site for survey respondents: 

https://www.bls.gov/respondents/mxp/ 

 If you would like your temporary account and password resent or have any questions about 

providing this information, simply reply to this message. 

Importance of Your Participation:

"As a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey participant, you help enhance our understanding of the 

increasingly complex U.S. economy. The more we understand, the better we are able to fulfill our 

mission and promote the prosperity of American workers, consumers, and businesses. When you agree

to participate in a Bureau of Labor Statistics survey, you help provide the vital statistics we use to 

analyze our economy and keep it strong. For that, I thank you."

-- Jerome Powell, Chairman, Federal Reserve Board of Governors

Thank you for your participation.

Susan E. Fleck

Assistant Commissioner

International Price Program

Bureau of Labor Statistics

Stay Connected:

https://idcf.bls.gov/
https://www.bls.gov/respondents/mxp/
https://www.bls.gov/
https://subscriptions.bls.gov/accounts/USDOLBLS/subscriber/new
http://warp.psb.bls.gov/warpWebApp/%20https:/data.bls.gov/feed/ximpim.rss
https://twitter.com/BLS_gov/

